
SECONDARY TRANSFER 2019 

The application process for Year 6 pupils 

to transfer to their chosen secondary school 

has now opened. Please visit : 

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions. 

If you are having difficulty in completing 

the form, please make an appointment 

with the school office who will gladly 

assist you. The deadline for completing the 

form is Wednesday 31st October 2018.  

Last year we had a number of children 

that missed out on a school place locally 

so please ensure you register now! 

www.thornton.bham.sch.uk 

The school newsletter for children, parents and 

carers of Thornton Primary School. 

Friday 21st September  2018 

Hello everyone, 

Well the weather this week has certainly shown us that autumn is just 
around the corner.  Please ensure that you send your child with a coat 
from now on and label it so that it can be returned to them if they leave 
it anywhere in school. 

I am really looking forward to seeing many of you at next week’s 
parents’ evenings.  Please make sure that you register over the weekend if 
you haven’t already done so — there is information below on how to do that.   

Have a super weekend everyone! 

Sue Simmons, Headteacher. 

IMPORTANT : Parents Evening  

If you've yet to book for the upcoming Parents' 

Evening at Thornton Primary School for 

CHILDREN WITH SIBLINGS ONLY, you have 

until 10:00am on Monday 24th September to 

do so.  Please note –time slots can only be booked 

by visiting the school website not through the app 

on your mobile device. Sessions start from 3.45pm 

until 5.30pm.  

Parents with only one child at the school your 

parents’ evening is on Monday 1st October and 

you will be able to book 

online from Tuesday next 

week. 
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           Important Dates 
 

  Sibling Evening Parents– Monday 24th 
September 

Starting 3:45pm — 5.30pm 
Non Sibling Parents Evening—Monday 1st 

October 
Starting 3:45pm — 5.30pm 

 Haider A  

Raheece A  

Sana Z  

Jemimah B 

Imaani I  

Fatimah J  

Munib Y 

Saman T 

Annam A 

Owais R 

Anusha R 

 

Adiel Mohammed  
Aneela Z 

Rehan M 

Alveena M 

Hadia B 

 

Adiel M 

 Aisha A 

Mustafa Hussain  

Najwa A 

Abdullah Z 

Attendance  

Well done to the following 

classes who achieved 100% class 

attendance last week 

Tawny Owl 4 

Snowy Owl 5 
Star Pupil assembly will be on: 

Wednesday  26th September at 9:00 am. 

Year 3—School Dinners 

In year 3 you may have to start paying 

for your child’s school meals. 

If you feel that you are entitled to free 

school meals as you are receiving a 

qualifying benefit we have a form that 

you can complete and we can use the 

online checking service to verify this for 

you.  

The office staff will inform you if you 

are eligible., or if you have to make 

payments. 

If you have any queries please contact 

the school office. 


